
	

	

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We	at	Academic	Summer	want	to	let	our	Russian	students	and	partners	know	that	we	
are	looking	forward	to	welcoming	you	to	our	camps	during	the	summer	of	2018.	We	
have	been	watching	the	recent	events	play	out	in	the	media	with	sadness	as	we	witness	
the	political	fallout	between	our	two	countries.		We	hope	that	this	dispute	is	only	at	a	
high	governmental	level	and	is	not	in	any	way	reflected	in	the	attitudes	of	the	people	
you	will	meet	this	summer.	
	
We	have	had	the	pleasure	of	enjoying	a	diverse	student	body	at	Academic	Summer	
which	has	always	included	Russian	students	who	have	enriched	our	student	body.		We	
wouldn’t	like	to	imagine	a	summer	without	you!			We	anticipate	that	this	year	will	be	
the	same	as	any	other	and	are	looking	forward	to	having	a	wonderful	experience	this	
summer.	
	
We	would	like	to	take	this	opportunity	of	updating	you	in	regards	to	our	availability	
and	as	you	know	we	like	to	make	sure	we	keep	a	good	mix	of	nationalities.		We	have	
reached	 our	 quota	 for	 Russian	 students	 in	 London	 and	 Sidcot	 during	 the	 weeks	
commencing	30th	June,	7th	July	and	14th	July.		All	other	dates	still	have	availability	and	
are	still	taking	bookings	in	Cambridge	for	all	dates	so	please	do	keep	booking!	
	
As	far	as	we	are	aware	the	current	situation	is	not	impacting	on	visa	applications	for	
short-term	study	visas	and	there	are	no	extra	 restrictions	being	 imposed	at	border	
control.	We	would,	however,	like	to	remind	you	that	if	your	visa	is	refused	for	a	reason	
that	was	out	of	your	control	we	will	refund	any	fees	paid.	
	
We	 look	 forward	 to	 welcoming	 you	 to	 Academic	 Summer	 and	 strengthening	 our	
countries’	friendships	at	a	grass	roots	level.	
	
Please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us	if	you	have	any	questions	we	can	help	you	with.		
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


